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September 11, 2014 
 

 

Dear Sisters and Brothers, 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to let everyone know what has been happening at our site and our 

Local.   

 

It has been a better year for sales so far than the company predicted as we’re up 400,000 tonnes more 

last year at this site.  We have shipped 70,000 tonnes more than last year.   The month of August was 

one of our best months in a long time with roles over 450,000 tonnes.  Let’s hope that it will continue.   

 

Lafarge and Holcium are still working on the merger and the only news that I have to report at this 

time is Lafarge will be holding on to all their Canadian holdings.  So, with that being said, there 

should be little or no change at our site except for the name.   

 

Our National Union Office is working with our Local on changing the union dues structure and when 

I find out how it will affect us, if any, I will let you all know. 

 

In Solidarity, 
 
 

Kevin Bailey 
 

 

Kevin Bailey 

Unit Chair/Co-Chair 

 

 

 

 
 

United we stand, divided we fall 

  


